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Discussion and action regarding Part-Time and Seasonal Hourly Increase

SUMMARY: The Human Resources office is recommending the hourly rate for part-time and
seasonal staff be increased.

Part-time staff, who work year-round and do not exceed 28 hours per week, are currently at $10.61
per hour. This rate has been fixed and in place since 2015. It is recommended that the rate be
increased to $11.11, or greater.  There are currently 7 part-time staff members.

Seasonal staff are currently at $9.50 per hour. This rate has been fixed and in place since 2019. It is
recommended that the hourly rate be increased to $10.00, or greater.

BUDGET ACCOUNT:

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION: Increase hourly rates for part-time and seasonal staff.
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